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Minutes of the MHPCA HOA Meeting 10-21-10

Al Hannan, Treasurer led the meeting.  Meeting started at 7:05PM.

Al presented Max Minniear as a board volunteer and Max cited his background.
Al made a request for additional board volunteers.  No other volunteers. 
Max Minniear was appointed to the board.  2 vacancies remain.

Al discussed the DCR feedback forms received.  2 forms returned positive.  
One suggestion was to add “double wide” to the list of structures not allowed. 
Everyone agreed with the addition.  Al was going to discuss with Joe Kulifay.

Al talked about the conversations with Joe Kulifay that lead to the creation of the 
2nd version
of the DCR.  Various members discussed their thoughts.
There was no objections with proceeding with the vote.

Meeting adjourned by 7:30PM.
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